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No one can be excluded from the 
mercy of God; everyone knows the way 
to access it and the Church is the house 
where everyone is welcomed and no one 
is rejected. Her doors remain wide open, 
so that those who are touched by grace 
may find the assurance of forgiveness. 
The greater the sin, the greater the love 
that must be shown by the Church to 
those who repent. With how much love 
Jesus looks at us! With how much love 
He heals our sinful heart!
		                	 - Pope Francis, 

“The Announcement of the 
Jubilee of Mercy”


